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From: Steve Bloomfield <stevenb@worcestershirewildlifetrust.org>

Sent: 11 April 2022 14:02

To: Aldridge, Steven

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Planning application 19/000053/CM - Proposed sand and gravel quarry with progressive

restoration using site derived and imported inert material to agricultural parkland, public access and
nature enhancement on Land at Lea Castle Farm, Wolverl...

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originates outside of Worcestershire County Council's network. Do NOT click on links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you believe this email to be spam
please delete it. Further information on cyber security is available on OurSpace

Dear Steve,

Thank you for sending us details of this application. We note the contents of the most recent submissions and we do not
wish to add to our previous comments at this stage. For the avoidance of doubt, we do not wish to object to the
application and we remain content to defer to the opinions of the Council’s in house ecologists for all on site

biodiversity considerations.

| hope that these comments are of use to you but please do not hesitate to contact us again if we can be of further
assistance.

Best Wishes,
Steve

Steven Bloomfield
Senior Conservation Officer — Planning

Sign up for our e-newsletter, email@worcestershirewildlifetrust.org with “Subscribe” in the subject line to find out
what’s happening
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Help us extend Monkwood for the first time in 300 years
Donate now www.worcswildlifetrust.co.uk/appeals/green-farm
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